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D. C. Everest Intramural Tennis

Fundraiser Kickoff

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to the 2015 tennis season. In case you don’t already know, I wanted to take some time to tell you a little bit about our DCE tennis program. We started our non-school sponsored, intramural tennis league in 2007 to help kids get a bit of experience before high school. This program’s intentions were to help build our program at the high school level, provide players the opportunity to try tennis, and to help them improve their basic skills. Over the past few years we have grown in size. Because we are not a part of a school-sponsored program, and are a self-funded tennis team, we do not have any money to improve our program. The only money we take in to pay for things is the money that you pay when you sign your child up. However, that money is quickly used up in paying for coaching staff and equipment. With this in mind, we have chosen raise money through a fundraising opportunity. Now, I know some of you cringe when you hear fundraising, and wonder what types of things your athlete will need to be selling this year. However, this is a different type of fundraiser. 
Why are we doing a fundraiser?

· We are not a school-sponsored program, so we are limited in what we are able to do to help your children improve their tennis skills.
· We are looking to purchase score cards ($50 each). 
· Purchase other equipment such as tennis balls, hoppers, cones and other drilling materials. 
· We would like to travel and play other schools, but typical bus transportation costs around $250 per trip. 
What is the fundraiser all about?

· We will be asking people to sponsor your child in a Tennis-A-Thon, which will consist of completing 100 serves, 100 vollies, 100 forehands, and 100 backhands over a set period of time. Each potential sponsor will be contacted via mail with a detail letter that includes what the fundraiser is all about and a personal message from your child.
· The Tennis-A-Thon will be a 2 day, 4 hour (total) Tennis-A-Thon Workout, and will take place during regular practice times.

· FACT: Our high school girls program has done this same fundraiser, and have raised several thousand dollars. 
What do we need from you to help make this a success?

· As a parent/guardian you are a valuable resource to your child in identifying quality sponsors.

· Attached you will find a form that we are asking each team member to fill out with a minimum of 10 potential sponsors with complete names and complete up to date addresses. 

· Potential sponsor ideas: grandparents, aunts and uncles, co workers, family doctors, insurance agents, family friends, realtors, neighbors, business partners, etc.  

· Please keep in mind, none of the information you provide will be sold or used for any other service other than our team fundraiser.
· Please have the form competed and back to us by Wednesday, April 22nd
The dates of the tennis-a-thon will be Monday. May 18 and Tuesday May 19 during our normal practice. If players cannot come that day, arrangements need to be made with Coach Flees to make up the hours. 

I will be available to answer any questions, after practice on Wednesday, April 15th. 

Sincerely, 

Coach Flees

715-359-0511, ext. 3413

hflees@dce.k12.wi.us  

